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GENERAL: 
Next Year’s Registration:​  Registration for next year is now complete.  If you were unable to register , or need to 
change your registration, a makeup session will be held early next week.  Keep an eye on the bulletin for times and 
dates. 
 
Grade 12’s ​wishing to return to Facey next year need to fill out an application form indicating the courses they wish to 
take by Thursday, April 6. Forms are available in the office. 
 
Artist of the Week: ​Congratulations to Linda Moebes (Photography 20) on having her photo compilation titled 
“Anonymous” selected at the Alberta Skills Regional finals in Photography!  Linda will now head off to Skills Alberta 
Provincials to compete in the Photography CTS area.  You can see Linda’s photographs in the front display case... 
 
Easter:​ On Thursday the 13th, the Easter Bunny is coming to Facey! There will be an egg hunt, a candy jar guess, 
and a raffle for a bouquet from Horticulture! Any eggs found throughout the day can be turned in at the front foyer 
during the breaks to receive prizes. There are three golden tickets with special prizes, so keep your eyes out! See 
you then! 
 
English 30AP tutorial:​  cancelled this week due to registration. 
 
AP Exam Information: ​Students who are writing AP exams in May - there will be an important meeting ​Thursday 
April 13th​ in room 159. Please bring your lunch.  
​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​ 
ELA Help​: If you are interested in getting support for writing your ELA diploma this year. Please see Ms. Thorne in 
room 276 to discuss a time that works for you.  
 
Drama: ​Tickets for our spring performances are for sale in the office. Please remember to have exact change only.  
 
Parking -​ Any Grade 12 student with a parking pass who parks in the staff parking lot, in the compound, or in visitors 
parking will lose their pass. Any student without a parking pass who parks in the student parking lot or any of the 
previously mentioned areas will be ticketed. 
 
Encounters Canada---​ Anyone who is interested in going to Ottawa throughout 2017 and 2018 for a week long 
conference in their area of passion (medicine, science, arts, politics, history and many more), please come for a 
meeting in room 276 on Monday April 10th at lunch or check in with Ms. Veinot. 
 
GRADUATION: 
GRAD  LIST​:  The updated grad list is now posted around the school.  Note that the Grad List is now by Alberta 
Student Number and not by name.  Please check to make sure that your Alberta Student Number is on the listing and 
if it is not, please proceed to Student Services immediately to book an appointment with the Grade 12 counsellor, 
Mrs. Buckley to discuss this matter.​Grad Talent:​  The deadline for submissions has passed.  If you have any 
concerns, see Mrs. Wong.  ​Auditions will take place on Monday, April 10th​.  
 



CUT OFF DATE for ​GRADS​:  ​Cutoff date for​ ​Baby Pictures and Grad Photos has passed.  Please see Mrs. Wong if 
you were unable to get yours in. 
 
STUDENT SERVICES: 
Are you going to university next year and are worried about your first year​? The  Education Advocacy Program 
will be here doing a lunch and learn presentation on Thursday April 27th at 11:30 in room 134.   They will give tips 
and information for doing well in your first year of university.  Bring your lunch and get some good advice. 
 
Are you planning on attending Kings University?​  King's University is offering scholarship for each high school 
valued at 5000 dollars.  Applicants must have a high school admission average of 80%+, write a paragraph 
describing how they plan to uphold King's mission and vision in their future endeavours, and be nominated by a high 
school teacher, guidance counsellor, pastor or community leader. See. Mrs. Buckley for more info. Deadline May 15 
 
Do you have a job? ​  How would you like to earn credits towards your diploma while you’re at work!  It is 
possible…..come to Student Services/Work Experience and see Mr. Oatway. 
 
Careers Health Services Youth Initiative: ​This is an opportunity for Grade 11 students to explore the health 
industry and enhance career development through observation and experience.  This program provides an 
opportunity to gain work-based learning experiences in a variety of health care settings including hospitals, labs, 
clinics and long term facilities for six weeks during the summer break. If you’re interested come and see Mr. Oatway 
in Student Services/Work Experience.  Application deadline is April 10​th​, 2017. 
 
 
ATHLETICS: 
All Stars-​Congrats to​ ​MacKenzie Farmer, Jaime Heath, Amberley Spencer, Logan Lavoie-Lindsay & Alex Jap for 
representing Facey well last night at the Metro All Star Basketball Games! 
Badminton-​Home games ​TODAY @ 4pm​ vs SCA & McNally. 
Senior Girls & Boys Handball-​Bus leaves ​TODAY @ 11:45am​ for the Harry Ainlay Tournament. 
Senior Girls Rugby- 
Senior Boys Rugby-​Practice ​TODAY @ 3:30pm outside. 
Soccer-​Tryouts for both BOYS & GIRLS teams will go ​TUESDAY ​& ​THURSDAY ​(April 11 &13)​ ​of next week. 
3:45pm @FRH grass fields . 
 
MENU: 
Soup: ($2.00):​ Clam Chowder 
Staff Entree ($6.00): ​Beer Battered Fish and French Fries 
Staff Short Order ($4.50): ​Salt and Pepper Calamari Tacos 
Student Entree ($5.00): ​Chicken and Waffles 
Fast Food ($4.00): ​Chili/Biscuit 
Student Special ($3.00): ​Pizza 
Weekly Special ($4.00):​ Pasta Bar 
 
SUPERVISION:​ Friday - ​Gieringer, Gilewich, G. Forsyth, Strohschein, Schoblocher, Skene, Ward, J. Taylor, E. 
Johnson, Pratt, Huie, Gauf/ S. Johnson 
 
 


